
westsussex.gov.uk 

Further information on how we maintain roads, verges and 
pavements (including tree and hedges) can be viewed at: 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/

Consultation Notice 
Proposed Street Tree Felling 

Section 96a Highways Act 1980 
Consultation reference: TREE DEPARTMENT – 504132/50062656. 

NOTICE is hereby given that West Sussex County Council, as the Highways Authority 
proposes to fell this street tree, which is situated Outside 1 Furse Feld on 
SILVERSTON AVENUE, Aldwick, PO21 2RE – sequence no. 1010012. 

The felling is necessary to prevent further damage to adjoining property or land 
or similar.  Further information, refer to TPO application AW/125/25/T. 

There are no appropriate alternative measures available in this instance.  
Replacement tree planting will be considered for this area. 

If you wish to respond to this consultation, or find out further information, you can do 
so by writing or emailing the undersigned quoting the reference number shown, no 
later than 1st SEPTEMBER 2025.  Responses must state if you are against or in 
favour of the proposed felling, as well as reasoning to support your response.  Please 
ensure to include your full name and either your home address or email 
address in order for us to make you aware of our decision following the consultation. 

A decision response to this consultation will be published no later than 28 days before 
the tree is felled.  The results of this consultation will remain applicable for a period of 
2 years.  Notices of this proposal are also posted on the tree in question. 

This notice is also available to view on the Council’s website, which can be accessed by 
following West Sussex County Council and search Duty to consult. 

Dated: 17th July 2025 

Grant Andrews – Service Delivery Manager 

Cyclical Maintenance - Trees 

Written representations can be sent to: WSCC County Hall, West Street, 
Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1RQ 

Representations can also be emailed to: Treeconsult@westsussex.gov.uk 

West Sussex County Council (WSCC) is registered as a ‘data controller’ with the Information 
Commissioner’s Office (ICO - Reg. No. Z6413427), he UK supervisory authority for data protection issues. 

WSCC will process your personal data for the purpose of informing you of the consultation decision 
response.  Personal data will be held in secure areas and deleted in line with the council’s retention 
policies.  For more information on how the Council processes personal data please see our privacy policy. 

http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/
https://ico.org.uk/
https://ico.org.uk/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/privacy-policy/
mailto:Treeconsult@westsussex.gov.uk

	Consultation Notice Proposed Street Tree Felling
	Section 96a Highways Act 1980




